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Dear Families, 

Welcome back to a new term at the Junior School. It has been so lovely to have 

all of the children with us again and to hear the sound of happy voices around 

school. They have been delighted to see their friends and have adapted well to 

the new systems. I am incredibly 

impressed with the way the Year 3s 

have started their time with us at the 

Junior school. We are very proud of 

them all.  

Thank you for supporting us with the 

new drop off and collection 

procedures. Mrs Marshall and I will be 

reviewing these next week to see if we 

need to make any adjustments. 

 
The Recovery Curriculum 

This week we have been focussing on supporting the children back in to school 

through a variety of activities including opportunities to share their lock down 

experiences with each other, time to play together and catch up with their 

friends. We have also been talking to the children about the new Covid 19 Bee 

Rules that we have in school in 

order to keep us all safe and to 

look after each other. We have 

timetabled extra time for the 

children to learn outside through 

physical activities and games.  

Please follow us on twitter 

@NRJuniors to see daily updates 

on school life.  

 



The teachers are enjoying spending time with their classes, getting to know 

them and find out about their interests. We know how important it is for the 

children to feel safe and listened to. As a restorative school we have also been 

supporting children and staff to rebuild relationships as many have not seen 

each other for the past five months.            

                                                           

Reminders   

 As the children will be spending more time outside, we would like them 

to wear trainers (preferably black). They will not be changing into PE kits 

at the moment but you will be informed if this changes. 

 Please ensure that your child’s dinner is ordered in advance.  

 Please bring in any medication / inhalers that your child needs to the 

main office. 

 If you wish your child to walk home (year 6 only) please complete the 

permission slip. 

 Please collect your child at the allocated time unless you are collecting 

siblings earlier. 

 If you have not yet sent in the Home School Agreement, please ensure it 

is brought in on Monday. 

Thank you for your continuing support and understanding during these strange 

times. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More 


